
Have your 
say by 5pm 
Monday 20 
December

Have your say on a 
proposed purpose-built 
bike track at Evelyn Reserve

Council has assessed a number 
of reserves in Ringwood North to 
see where a new purpose-built 
bike track would be best located.

Evelyn Reserve was found to be the 
most suitable location so now we want to 
hear your views, ideas and suggestions.

Have your say
Go to www.yoursay.maroondah.vic.gov.au/evelyn or scan  
the QR code to share your thoughts and find out when we will  
be here on-site to discuss the proposal in more detail with you. 

To chat to one of our Asset team about this project,  
please call us on 1300 88 22 33.
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